
ITQ 49-17-18  
South-Central Tree Planting Project  Page 1 of 1 

 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

MAY 22, 2018 
 

Solicitation Title: South-Central Tree Planting Project 

Solicitation No.: ITQ 49-17-18 Due Date: 
THURSDAY, MAY 24, 2018 
BY NO LATER THAN 3:30 PM 

 
Attention all potential bidders: 

 
 SHOULD Addendum:  Information included in this Addendum is for clarification 

purposes. This Addendum SHOULD be acknowledged by checking the box indicated on 
the City’s Contract Form A-5, Acknowledgement of Addendum(s), and submitted as part 
of your Proposal. 

 
Request for Information Questions/Clarification: 

Q.1 What color(s) Crepe Myrtles will be accepted? 

A.1 The City does not have a color preference.  

Q.2 Single or multi leader Crepe Myrtles? 

A.2 Single leader 

Q.3 Will the City accept 11 foot 1.75 inch caliper 25-30 gal material and how strict will they 
be on these specs?? 

A.3  In general, trees must meet specifications in the ITQ.  The city will look for substantial 
compliance with requirements outlined therein. 

Q.4 What happens if at the time I submit my quote, 12 foot 2 inch caliper material is available 
but at the time of award which could be 30+/- days, the 12 foot 2 inch caliper material is 
no longer available? 

A.4 The City will only accept trees meeting the minimum specifications detailed in the ITQ. 

Q.5 Is the cost for all post installation watering to be included in the per tree unit cost or do 
we bill separately each time we water during the one year warranty period? 

A.5 The cost for all post installation watering should be included in the per tree unit cost. 

Q.6 Will the city accept field grown material? 

A.6 Yes, so long as the plant is otherwise in conformance with standards set forth in the ITQ. 

 

[End of Addendum] 


